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Mail-in-voting has been shown to increase voter turnout and gives a simple way for 

those who have difficulties leaving the house to make their voices heard. Ending it 

would disenfranchise many voters and turn local voter opinion more against the 

government in general. This especially includes seniors and people living in very rural 

areas. Every Oregonian I've talked to loves mail-in-voting and some of them would 

not vote if it was less convenient.  


